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Cyndy King

From: Audra Serrian <lenome@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 10, 2025 7:01 PM
To: Participate
Subject: Appreciation for the Resolution Calling for the Reinstatement of the Sawtooth NF 

Employees Terminated 

 
  
To the Members of the Ketchum City Council: 
 
I want to personally thank you for passing the resolution calling for the immediate reinstatement of Sawtooth 
National Forest employees that have been terminated.  I met Tripp Hutchinson, one of your Council members, 
at the Save Our Civil Servants Rally on Wednesday, February 26, 2025 in Hailey.    As a steward of the Local 
1753 of the National Federation of Federal Employees and a community member, I am grateful for your 
support and recognition of the importance and value of our public lands, along with those that protect and 
maintain them while serving the American people.   It gives me hope that democracy still exists.  Together we 
can stop this detrimental trend towards the desecration of these sacred lands and the loss of them to all. 
 
Thanks again for your support! 
 
Salud, 
Audra:0) Serrian 


